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Dear CPFI Board of Directors,  

  

As a committee this past spring semester we have accomplished the following:  

• Responded to questions and provided guidance by email to new and existing student chapters.  

• Reviewed and selected the Student Awards (2021 CPFI Chapter of the Year, Psalm 145, and the Fred Eckel 

Award).  

• Sent correspondence to the Hands and Feet Grant recipients to submit their project to present at the CPFI 

Annual Conference. 

• SCAC representation at quarterly National Student Counsel Zoom meetings. 

 

Jessica Langdon and Pakou Remick will continue to serve as the SCAC Co-Chairs.   

 

Kelly McGloin will be stepping down from the SCAC as the Regional Directors Coordinator who has provided 

oversight for the regions and communicating with Regional Directors for the past 7 years. She would like to report 

the following from this past year:  

• There were 71 schools that completed their chapter update form of which there was 27 additional chapters 

we heard from this year vs previous year.  

• There were 99 schools we had direct contact with which has improved from years past being about 60-70 

schools contacted. 

• This was the first school year we had a Regional Director in all 9 regions! 

  

The committee would like to thank Nena Lindrose for all her guidance this past year and Keith Allhands for 

presenting the student awards at the conference.  

 

 

Respectively,  

Pakou V. Remick, PharmD (SCAC Co-Chair) 

Jessica T. Langdon, PharmD, MBA, BCPS, NCTTP (SCAC Co-Chair)  

Kelly McGloin, PharmD (SCAC-Regional Directors Coordinator)   

       


